DAV/PE/MN/2016-17/No. 32

D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, N.D.-87

Dear Parents,

August 17, 2016

Please be informed that the PTM scheduled on IV Saturday, August 27, 2016 has been postponed. Hence, 27th August (Saturday) will be a full-fledged working day. ATTTENDANCE OF STUDENTS IS MANDATORY. The date of the next PTM will be notified soon.

In lieu of IV Saturday, the school will remain closed for the students only on III Saturday, i.e. 20th August. However, for the teachers, it will be a full-fledged working day.

Thanking you for your co-operation and support,

Muela

Manju Malik 🛩

Principal